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Weekly News – Friday 5th January  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful time over the 
holidays. 

Please have a look at home for any school reading books that you 
may still have. Please return these to your class teachers as soon as 
possible. 

  

English 

We reviewed our knowledge of tenses practising writing in the past 
tense. Next week we will begin our topic on Roald Dahl starting with 
Fantastic Mr Fox. 

 

Maths 

We have started looking at money practicing recognising coins and 
notes. We have been learning to write our answers with the correct 
notation (£ and p). Next week we will be looking at using coins to make 
amounts. 

  

Topic 

Next week we will be starting our topic on Florence Nightingale. 

In preparation for Art’s Week please could you bring in finished 
kitchen rolls, wrapping paper rolls and tubes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Mahmoud 

Paige 
 

Clover 
Alishba 
Anika 

 
Heather 

Ismail 
Morten 

Notices 
Year 2 Curriculum meeting for Parents: Monday 15th January at 9am 

Class assemblies continue this half term. They are held between 14:45-15:15 on Tuesdays. Please see 
the dates below.  

January 16th: Heather Class  January 23rd: Bracken Class    
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